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ERNEST BRAUER SCHOLARSHIP applications may be deposited in the sealed
box at the ALLUNY registration desk. The winner will be drawn by lot at
the business meeting by Hank Ilnicky, who was a very close friend of Ernie's.

NOMINATION OF OFFICERS forms will be available and may be left for the

Nominating Committee at the ALLUNY desk.

There will be a registration fee of $5.

ALL OFFICERS AND BOARD MEMBERS will be notified of a time and place
for a meeting on Thursday following the LCP tour.

OPENING LUNCHEON--The speaker will be Arthur A. Charpentier, Dean of
Admissions at Yale University.

RACE TRACK--Tickets for our group on' Friday will be at the entrance
gate. A gourmet lunch will be waiting for us through the courtesy of Wm.
S. Hein & Company. Bill Hein, Jr. has informed me that his Mother and
Father will not be able to be with us this year as his Father will be
hospitalized at that time for an operation.

After a "winning" day at the track, we are "lucky" that same evening
to have RUSSELL G. OSWALD, Commissioner of Corrections, speak at the dinner.
Commissioner Oswald's book, "Attica--My Story", will be available on the
13th of October.

Following the tour of WIDMER'S WINERY on Saturday morning, the bus
will take us to "The Vineyard", a nearby restaurant, where lunch will be
"Dutch".

The JUDICIAL CONFERENCE will be represented by Neil O'Brien from New
York City. This should be a very enlightening panel in view of the recent
changes in some of the Judicial Conference Rules and some which are proposed.
Mrs. Mona Dunn, a Staff Member from the Senate Finance Committee will also
be present.

According to Jerry McColgan, the transportation information sheets are
coming in rapidly and so are the hotel reservations. I don't know what has
happened to the volunteer committee sheets but I haven't received any!
These may be left at the ALLUNY desk when you register. If you find you
are,unable to attend the meeting, please mail any scholarship applications,
nominations or committee assignment sheets to me at the Sheraton Canan-
daigua Inn to guarantee that they will be received in time.

See you at the Canandaigua Inn.

Mary S. Dwyer
President
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